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Little Bees Children Self Help Group

P.O. Box 68933, Juja Road – 00622 Nairobi, Mobile: 0722-455 222

Email: slittlebees@yahoo.com / lucyamoloodipo@yahoo.com

7th April 2010

TO SPONSOR BRYNHILDUR
FROM MARION ATIENO  

Dear Sponsor, 

RE: DAP REPORTS FROM JANUARY TO MARCH 2010

Happy Easter Brynhildur!

From January Marion has been well doing well happy and jolly. On behalf of Marion I received her donation where she was happy when I told her this rewarded to her because of doing well and passed her examination. 

She told me to buy her shoes, mosquito net and gumboots, because we are on heavy rain she told me she doesn’t want to step on open sewerages, and to say bye to mosquito net, after these she jokes and laughs ‘loudly and jolly.’

In March Marion and Garvin were coming from Church, children service when on their way walking there was a young boy training himself on his bicycle missed his way and knocked Marion and Garvin. They were all hurt, I took the boy to Police Station and I took Marion and Garvin to hospital where I have stayed with them 3 weeks. This happened after Kjartan left our school.

I have attached the pictures of Kjartan and Marion and their pictures when I was in the hospital. Marion told her doctor the name of her sponsor is called Brynhildur, she is in Iceland. She added that my sponsor will jail the boy who knocked us with Garvin. She is well now 

Thank you very much for the donation. 

Best regards, 

Lucy Odipo.
